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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
3 
 
Grade 8 Tour of 
Carlton - AM 

4 5 
Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 
NO LATE ORDERS as 
Mr. Pilon needs to 
order Wednesday 
Clan Shirt Day 
 

6 7 
K/1S & 5/6S 
Little Red 

 
10 11 12 

Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 
NO LATE ORDERS as 
Mr. Pilon needs to 
order Wednesday 
 
PreK & K Family 
Engagement Family 
Resource Centre 
3:30-5:30 
 
SCC Meeting  @ 
6:30PM 
 
Carlton Open 
House 6-8PM 

13 
 
 
 
 
 
 Clan Shirt Day 
 
 

14 
 

NO CLASSES   
 
TEACHER 
CONVENTION 

17 
Co-op Gift card 
fundraising begins 

18 19 
Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 
NO LATE ORDERS as 
Mr. Pilon needs to 
order Wednesday 
Clan Shirt Day 
 

20 
 
 
 

 
 

Parent/Teacher 
Conference 

3:20-8:20 

21 
1V & 6/7C 
Little Red 

 
24 25 26 

Canteen Pre Orders   
Due 
NO LATE ORDERS as 
Mr. Pilon needs to 
order Wednesday 
 
 
Co-op fundraising 
sheets due to the 
office. 

27  
 
 
 
 
Clan Shirt Day 
 
 

28 
3D & 4/5CR 
Little Red 

31     

Class Times: 8:25-11:40am, 12:30-3:00pm 

http://go.schoolmessenger.com/
https://kg.srsd119.ca/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Principal’s News 
 

With longer days and warmer temperatures, spring is just around the 
corner. The second round of student led interviews will be held Thursday, 
March 20, 2025. Pre-K to grade 8 families will receive appointment times. 
Please talk to your child stressing the positives and asking what can be 
done to make improvements. 
It is great to see the improvements in our students’ reading and 
comprehension levels. Continue to improve and work to the best of your 
ability. 
Our school is beginning to look at enrollments for next year. If you, or you 
know of, someone that has children that will be turning 3 or 4 years old this 
calendar year, they can now begin to register for our pre-Kindergarten 
program. If you know of a child that turns 5 years old this calendar year, 
please come to the school to register for kindergarten. Also, if you know 
that you will not be attending King George Public School next year, please 
advise us. The earlier we know, the more prepared we can be. 
Have a good month! 
 
Mr. A. Feher 
Principal 
 

SCC NEWS 
 
Greetings from the School Community Council (SCC), 
  
We hope all families had a great February break!   The week before the break the SCC 
celebrated school staff appreciation week to thank all our wonderful staff at King 
George for being awesome.  Lunch was purchased from SCC funds for the staff to 
thank them on behalf of students and their families.  SCC members also personally 
donated treats to the staff for the morning breaks.  A big thank you to SCC members 
for their contributions! 
  
A reminder that SCC will be fundraising for playground equipment by asking students 
to sell Co-op gift cards in March.  There will be a prize for top selling students!  A 
letter will go out with further details and a tracking sheet for the gift cards sales to 
families.   We appreciate all the support of our fundraising efforts for the students of 
King George.  
  
Our next SCC meeting is on March 12th, 2025, 6:30 pm at the school.  SCC will be 
planning a movie night for students in April and an Easter raffle fundraiser.  All 
parents and caregivers are welcome to come, we would love to see you! 
  
Sincerely, 
Christine Koroll SCC/Parent Council Chair 
 



  
 

 Please Note: 

1. Always avoid the staff parking lot on 23rd Street. Students can get 
dropped off and picked up near the sidewalk. 
 

2. When dropping off students before the beginning of the day, 
please drop them off at their recess door. When it is cold 
outside, we have teachers at the door letting them in. The front 
door becomes very busy at the start and end of the day. If students 
are late, they are asked to come through the front door. 

 
3. There are days where approximately 40 students are late. This 

makes the office very busy, and students may be missed when 
they come in and they miss valuable instruction time. Reminder 
that classes begin at 8:25 am and 12:30 pm in the afternoon. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
Introducing the All-New King 
George Canteen! 
 
Menu: 
- Cheese Pizza: $3.00 per slice 
- Pepperoni Pizza: $3.00 per slice 
- Chips: $1.50 
- Hot Rods 1.50 
- Water 1.00 
- Juice Box: $1.00 
- Chocolate Milk: $2.00 
- Meal Deal $5.00 
 Pre-Orders: 
The Canteen will be held on 
Thursdays.  Pre-orders are due 
Wednesdays.  No late orders 
accepted as pizza needs to be 
ordered on Wednesday. 

Reminder….When 
entering the school you 
need to remove your 
outdoor shoes/boots.   
Lets help Mr. Davidson 
and Mr. Elmer keep our 
school clean. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

King George School will be 
focusing on nutrition this year.  
Please limit the amount of fast 
food that comes into the 
school for lunch as we already 
have a canteen lunch  
available every Thursday. 
Healthy meals make  
students focus and learn at a 
better rate. 

 

Program Enhancement Fees 
 

The school, along with the 
SCC, implemented Program 
Enhancement fees for this 
year. $15.00 for pre-k and k 
students, $30.00 for students 
in grade 1-8 up to a total of 
$75.00 per family.   
 
Your Fees can be paid by cash 
or check at the school office or 
through the School Cash 
Online which you will find 
following the steps outlined 
below: 
 
Go the the Sask Rivers web site: 
SRSD119.ca 
Click on Parents 
Click on School Cash Online 
Follow the directions to set up 
your account and getting 
started. 
 


